
From: Foster, Grant
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Fw: Liquor License
Date: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 8:25:42 AM

​FYI

Grant Foster
District 15 Alder
Madison Common Council
608-285-2519

https://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district15/blog/

From: Kathy < >
Sent: Friday, December 6, 2019 20:11
To: Foster, Grant
Cc: 
Subject: Liquor License

Alderperson Grant Foster,

I will be unable to attend meeting so I'm sending this email to you.

When I moved to Ridgeway Ave in 1977, I was told Visions would be gone in 6 months.   Well 
needless to say many games have been played by management and the city and yet visons remains.

Our neighborhood has had enough.   Enough sex activity, enough drug activity, enough drunken 
people, enough of not feeling safe in my own neighborhood, enough fighting, enough gun shots, 
enough of having a business having to close early.

Enough is enough.  NO LIQUOR LICENSE.


